
Submitter: Cheryl Hoskins 

On Behalf Of: HB 2025 

Committee: Joint Committee On Transportation Reinvestment 

Measure, Appointment or Topic: HB2025 

I oppose HB 2025. NO NEW TAXES! We already pay road taxes and there is no 

need for additional transportation taxes or tolls. An audit is always a good idea. 

Wouldn't you want to know how your own money is being spent or wasted?  Gas 

taxes only hurt Oregon's economy and businesses. Any additional taxes 

will be passed on to the poorest of hard working Oregonians.  Don't you see that 

many restaurants and businesses have already closed up or moved elsewhere? 

When does it stop? And the working poor don't want to pay for transit buses that 

everyone is afraid to ride on! Please don't turn Oregon into a Welfare State. 


